From: Devin Hartzell Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 4:30 PM

To: , Public Works < Public. Works@mountainview.gov>

Subject: Public Comment on Item 4.1 for 10/2/23 meeting of CTC

**CAUTION:** EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.

Dear Councilmembers,

I am writing in support of the staff's recommendation for a road diet and parking-protected bike lanes on California St. I live , and I use California St to shop and go to work. I would never dream of biking on California St because the bike lanes expose me to fast traffic and opening car doors.

California St. can be made safer for everyone by slowing car traffic down and separating cars from bikes. This design effectively accomplishes both of those aims. I am in support of the staff's recommendation and this project.

Thank you, Devin Chotzen-Hartzell